
                  Weekly Bulletin 

27.9.19 

Please click on this link to open the Homework Page on the School Website https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642 

Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 

Whole School 
 
 
 

Congratulations to our Year 6 Girls Football 
Team who competed in last week's qualifier 
competition at Beckfoot School; no goals 
conceded and undefeated in all of their matches. 
Well done! 
 
Cross Country running events. Thursday 3rd 
October at Northcliffe Park, Shipley 
and/or Thursday 17th October at Sandal Primary 
School, Baildon. Any child in KS2 may enter but 
must complete and return their entry form 
by Monday 30th October at the very latest. No 
entries accepted after this deadline. Entry forms 
available from KS2 class teachers or reception 
front desk. Replies must be returned to the 
school PE office. Many thanks. Miss T 
 
Year 6 Please Note:  Sports Kits that have been 
used for Football Competitions must be 
returned to school!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Nursery We now have all new starter children in our 
Nursery Owls class. Well done, Owls. It's now 
time to practise our Nursery Rhyme of the Week 
which is Jack and Jill. Snack money payment is 
also now due in too, please. Finally, please check 
your child has a pair of wellies at school. Many 
thanks from the Owls Nursery Team.  
 

 

Reception 
 
 
 

 Please remember to bring £5 Snack 
money to school asap. It funds our 
baking activities as well as weekly 
treats for the children.  

Year 1 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642


Year 2 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please could Year 2 children bring a 
photo or a postcard of any interesting 
places they have visited over the 
summer, or after October half term if 
you visit anywhere then, for our 
Geography display. 

Year 3 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are heading to Dingley Dell on 
Monday as part of our science lesson. 
Please bring a spare change of suitable 
footwear and a coat in case of 
inclement weather.   
 

Year 5 
 

Year 5 are doing Bikeability next week (which is 
to practise riding a bike). Eagles on Thursday, 
Flamingo’s on Friday. Bikes will be provided. You 
will need to wear trainers and a coat on your 
bike day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 
 
 
 

 There will be a Lockerbie information evening 
next Wednesday 2nd October at 5.30pm in the 
Falcons classroom. Kit lists, schedules and drop 
off/pick up arrangements will be discussed.  

 



 

 
 

 

 


